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Evan Morris

From: Keith Leitch <keith@leitch.tv>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 1:52 PM
To: Mark Colombo; Kevin Harding
Cc: Barbara Kreisman; Evan Morris; Shaun Maher
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KKPM-CD application withdrawal and withdrawal of petition for 

reconsideration

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Hello Mark, Kevin, Evan, Barbara, and Shaun, 
 
It was a pleasure to talk to you today.  I have submitted the withdrawal for minor mod for KKPM-CD just 
now.  One Ministries, Inc. no longer wishes to pursue moving KKPM-CD greater than 30 miles. I will also 
submit a letter to withdraw the petition for reconsideration, 0000036125. 
 
Nevertheless, the interference issue to KKPM-CD over the past 25 months persists.  Just this week, I had two 
complaints of interference received from Vernon McCullough, 15877 Willow Glen Rd Brownsville, CA 95919 
and Bob Conner 1047 14th St Spc 84 Oroville, Ca 95965.  
 
I am hoping that your team would look kindly on allowing KKPM-CD to increase power to 50 kW to overcome 
the incoming interference that began April 30, 2020 when stations in the SF Bay Area moved to their post 
repack channel. 
 
Best Regards, 
Keith Leitch 
President and Engineer, One Ministries, Inc. 
707-479-9428 


